
From:                                         Lorraine Cordell <lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk>
Sent:                                           13 January 2017 11:54
To:                                               'Concetta Nobile'
Subject:                                     RE: SAR 251 [SEC=OFFICIAL:PRIVATE AND CONFIDENTIAL CORRESPONDENCE]
Attachments:                          Si‐DWP‐Assessment‐New.pdf; Simon‐Licence‐Front‐Back.pdf
 
 
Dear Concetta Nobile
 
As I have not heard back from you regarding the below email can you please see attached documents and confirm they are ok please.
 
Regards
 
Lorraine Cordell

From: Lorraine Cordell [mailto:lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk] 
Sent: 22 December 2016 17:00
To: 'Concetta Nobile'
Subject: RE: SAR 251 [SEC=OFFICIAL:PRIVATE AND CONFIDENTIAL CORRESPONDENCE]
 
Dear Concetta Nobile
 
Thank you, for the update and information you will need I have my driving licence but since 08 June 2015 the paper part is no longer
needed so I do not have this so do not have both parts only the card.
 
I have bills to show my address dated within the last 3 months so that should not be a problem.
 
As for the information I have asked for it is all the information that is held by Enfield Council within all departments.
 
This would not be limited to just things that I have put in this would also include any data that the police have passed to Enfield Council
about me. Any meetings that were held with police and any other body and Enfield Council about me. and any other government body
that has passed information to Enfield Council about myself.  
 
The minutes from the meeting that was held about me by Enfield council on the 15/12/2016 with regard to the formal complaints that
was put in. I did request minutes were taken when I was told I could not attend.
 
Any phone calls made by myself or my mother on my behalf to Enfield Council
 
All that were put in for Enfield Council to address this would include all comments made on any such report such as i have removed all
my piping for my heating system.
 
All my housing benefit and anything to do with my rent account and council Tax.
 
Any complaints that have been put in about me this would include any neighbours or police or any other body that Enfield Council has
received about me, I do understand that some sections names would need to have redaction added for names and addresses but the
date and body of the complaint should be kept. and if it a governing body such as the police names or IDs should not need redaction.
 
If Enfield Council has any data I want this subject access request to cover this data and if any data is going to be with held I would like
to know this and the reason why it is being with held.
 
As for dates this request would go back as far as possible with any data Enfield Council holds within all departments being released.
 
If you could get back to me about the ID I would be grateful and get this emailed across to you so that this can be dealt with.
 
Regards
 
Simon Cordell
 
Lorraine Cordell
 

From: Concetta Nobile [mailto:Concetta.Nobile@enfield.gov.uk] 


